From: Yokoyama, Michelle 

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2014 12:14 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: BOWMAN, DAVID; Sampson, Jessica

Subject: Re: TCPN Cooperative Summit 

Good Morning,

Yesterday, with the permission of our General Counsel, and having previously notified the Ethics Department of the City of Chicago, David Bowman and I attended the TCPN Summit at Rosewood Restaurant in Rosemont on behalf of the Department of Aviation.  We believe that, similar to U.S. Communities, TCPN may be a resource for reference contracts that the City can utilize to procure certain goods and services.  At this meeting we were able to learn more about TCPN, a contract cooperative, and how the City may be able to use TCPN Agreements to meet our procurement needs.  

Lunch was provided but there was no charge for us to attend this meeting and we have not found any information that would lead us to believe there was an attendance fee for any attendee.  

Please let me know if you would like any further information from me regarding this event or our attendance. 

Thanks,

Michelle Yokoyama

Attorney, Contracts

Chicago Department of Aviation

Aviation Administration Building - 2nd Floor

10510 West Zemke Road

